Steven Sepe

From: Kelsey Morgan <kelcmorgan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 3:49 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M,; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: support for Bill H-5351

Hellg,

My name is Kelsey Morgan and | am a patient of Julia Horan at Radiant Esthetics Med Spa in Newport, RI. After
many years of being under a plastic surgeons care for my injectable treatments, I finally found Julia Horan, a well
trained, smart, attention to detail nurse practitioner who not only treated me better than the doctor did, but gave
better results. I trust Julia and only Julia for my med spa needs. She is more than qualified to be working with these
types of substances and this is why | am in support of Bill H-5351

Thank you for your time,
Kelsey Morgan



